S

Hannibal Regional
Healthcare System

6500 Hospital Drive
POB 551
Hannibal, MO 63401
(573) 248.1300

January 19, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

Since 1996, Hannibal Regional Healthcare System has contracted design-
build and construction management services from Murray Company for
multiple renovation and new construction projects on our 100 acre
campus, and we are looking forward to continuing this professional
relationship.

During our recently completed project, the Phase 1 Addition and
Renovation, included a new 37,000 square foot Emergency Department,
Interventional Cath Lab, and Critical Decision Unit, plus a 65,000 square
foot three-story Medical Office Building, Murray Company continued
their track record of performing high quality work while maintaining their
standards of reliability, honesty, and ethics. The success of this multi-
phased project was the direct result of a collaborative effort between
Hannibal Regional Healthcare System, Murray Company, the design team,
and local subcontractors and suppliers.

This Phase I Addition and Renovation project added approximately
102,000 square feet of new clinical and medical office building space for a
total design and construction cost of approximately $24 million dollars.
The total time from the beginning of planning through design,
construction, and move-in was approximately twenty-six months.

[ would recommend Murray Company for any project you are currently
considering, and I am available to speak with you concerning their

qualifications.

Sincerely

oug Ruble
Vice President of Facilities
Hannibal Regional Healthcare System



